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THIS WEEK @ DPC
SUNDAY
APRIL 24

MONDAY
APRIL 25

TUESDAY
APRIL 26

WEDNESDAY
APRIL 27

FRIDAY
APRIL 29

SATURDAY
APRIL 30

SUNDAY
MAY 1

ESL, 8:30am 
Youth Room

Worship Service
10:15am

Sanctuary

Cor & Shelley 
Peters Info Night

7pm, DPC Cafe

Tabitha Women's 
Fellowship
10am-2pm

Fireside Room

Final Young Adults
7pm, Youth Room

Middle School 
Youth Ministry
7pm, Sanctuary

Men's Breakfast
7am, Cafe

Ladies Bible Study 
9:15am

Fireside Room

Drop-In Pickleball
10am-12pm

Gymnasium

High School Youth 
Ministry, 7pm
Youth Room

Ladies Bible Study 
7pm

Fireside Room

Mom's Group
9:15-11am

Gymnasium

Arabic Church 
Service

7pm, Chapel

Saturday 
Morning Prayer

8:30am
Fireside Room

ESL, 8:30am 
Youth Room

 
Worship Service

10:15am
Sanctuary



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

Connection Card and dropping it in the offering basket or at the Welcome Desk.
WELCOME TO DPC

UKRAINE HUMANITARIAN 
AND REFUGEE SUPPORT

The humanitarian aid wing 
of the Alliance Church has 

been meeting practical needs 
through our workers in Poland 
and Ukraine since the outbreak 
of the present crisis.  Including 

the fundraiser featuring Potter’s 
Clay, our church has thus far 

contributed close to $4000 to the relief effort, right on 
the ground.  If anyone would like to give, please just 

mark your offering for “Ukraine” and it will be forwarded 
directly to CAMA Services in Poland through the Alliance 

National Office.

Deer Park is also participating on the Red Deer 
Committee to be prepared as a city for the possible 
arrival of refugees to our city.  For more information, 
or if you may be interested in providing short term 

accommodations, language support, or employment, 
please visit the Ukrainian Canadian Congress website: 
www.ucc.ca for information or to register to help.  For 

updates, or to learn more about the possible needs that 
newcomers may have, please see the Central Alberta 

Ukrainian Association (CAUA) Facebook page. 

ESL CLASSES
Sundays mornings

8:30-10am
Youth Wing, free

This class studies the 
English language, Canadian 
culture and the life of Jesus. 

Contact Cindy for more 
information: 

esl@deerparkchurch.ca 

TABITHA LADIES GROUP
We will begin meeting again on Monday, April 25 from 
10am-2pm in the Fireside Room. We meet on the last 

Monday of each month to work on projects for missions and 
local charities, or feel free to bring a project of your own. 
Bring a bag lunch. Coffee, tea and dessert will be 

provided. All ages welcome!

FAMILY NEWS
Roy Schmidt passed away last week. Please pray for 

comfort and strength for Mabel, and for the planning 
of his memorial service. The service will be held on 

April 26 at 2pm at Kentwood Alliance Church, 
reception to follow. Please no flowers.

Our condolences go out to Carole Johnston with the 
passing of her husband Ken. Please pray for Carole and 

the rest of the family during this time.

Sam and Laura Hankins are pleased to announce the 
birth of their daughter, Olivia Gloria, on Thursday, 

April 21st. She was 7lbs and is a baby sister to Caleb.

Dallas and Crista Snider welcomed their son, 
Bennett Luke, to their family on Wednesday, April 20. 

He weighed 7lbs 4oz, 19.5 inches long. Congratulations! 


